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CAREER AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION MEMO NO. 258-24
DATE:	October 4, 2024   

TO: 		CTE Administrators

FROM:	Dr. J. Anthony Williams, Director
Office of Career and Technical Education

SUBJECT:	Announcing the 2024 Creating Excellence Award Honorees
[bookmark: _Hlk167365783]The Virginia Department of Education (VDOE), Office of Career and Technical Education (CTE) is pleased to announce the 2024 Creating Excellence Award Honorees representing 16 exemplary CTE programs and partnerships who were honored during the awards luncheon hosted in conjunction with the Virginia Community College System (VCCS) in June 2024.

Summaries of these outstanding programs and partnerships can be viewed in the 2024 Creating Excellence Awards program. If you have questions about the Creating Excellence Awards program,  please contact the Office of Career and Technical Education, at cte@doe.virginia.gov or by telephone at (804) 750-8129.
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